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April 3, 2020 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Citizen’s Oversight Projects 
Attn: Ray Lutz 
771 Jamacha Rd. #148  
El Cajon, CA 92019 
raylutz@citizenoversight.org 
 

RE:  Your Public Records Act Request dated March 22, 2020 
 
Dear Mr. Lutz: 
 

This is to inform you that the Registrar of Voters for Contra Costa County needs to 
extend the time to respond to your Public Records Act request of March 22, 2020. Your 
request involves examining a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records.  Your 
request also requires consultation among agencies.  Accordingly, due to these circumstances 
and pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c), we must extend the time to respond to 
your request.  

 
We anticipate that we will be able to respond to your request within the statutory 

fourteen-day extension from the date upon which the response would otherwise be due.  
Thus, we anticipate a response will be sent to you on or before April 15, 2020. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Scott O. Konopasek 
Assistant Registrar of Voters 
Contra Costa County 
 
cc: Rebecca Hooley, Deputy County Counsel               

Contra Costa County 
Clerk-Recorder-Elections Department 

555 Escobar Street 
Martinez, CA  94553 

  

Deborah R. Cooper 
Acting County Clerk-Recorder 

and Registrar of Voters 
 

Scott O. Konopasek 
Assistant County Registrar 
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